
This terms focus is:

Every half term we like to set you a homework 
challenge for you to work on with your children. As 
this half term’s theme is Africa, we would you to 
make any one of Africa’s many famous landmarks. You 
can do this in lots of ways including: 3D models, 
drawings, drawing on the computer or any other way 
you can think of. The projects are due in on Monday 
17nd October and will be shown in the sharing 
assembly on Thursday October 21st

I hope you have fun making them and I am looking 
forward to seeing the results!

2.45pm-3.15pm: Tapestry meeting in Wren’s (showing you 
how to access your child’s online learning journey). 



The theme this term is Africa

This term we will be learning a new sound each day, the children will 
learn songs and actions to go with each one. We will be looking at 
mark making and basic writing, about Africa, to encourage every child 
to have a go at picking up a pen. During this half term the children will 
be working on their listening and speaking skills, our aim is to make all 
children confident communicators.

This term in maths we will be working on recognising, writing and 
counting with numbers. The children will also be focusing on different 
2D and 3D shapes as well as working on simple calculations.

This term the children will be looking the landscape and sights of Africa
they will be making and trying their own African cuisine. They will also 
be taking part in lots of different investigations into how things work. 
In R.E we will be looking at why the word God is so important to 
Christians. 

This term, the children will be producing artwork inspired by Africa. 
They will be using bold colours, creating beautiful patterns, making and 
designing their own animal maquettes, dying fabric, making masks, 
making Zulu shields and creating pieces of work out of clay.
In music the children will be learning an African song over the course of 
half term. They will then be learning to put musical instruments to the 
song.  

On Monday morning we will have P.E. This will be taking place both 
outdoors and inside. Children will need warm outdoor PE clothes and 
trainers (not plimsolls) as these sessions will take place in all but the 
wettest or coldest weather. On Wednesday mornings we will begin 
using the big apparatus in the hall. This activity will be indoors, so shorts 
and t-shirts will be fine for this activity.

This term is all about making your child happy and secure in their 
environment. The children will explore their new surroundings. They 
will create their own classroom rules and learn about the schools 
routines. The main focus will be on the children settling in to their new 
environment.






